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Human Resource Training 

 We will be bringing out a trainer in August to work with administrators on HR issues.  
We have invited Marsing and Wilder to join us for the training and we will share the 
cost.  

Post Legislative Tour  

 The legislature appropriated funds for a committee to continue to review the current 
public school funding formula and make recommended changes.  

 The legislature reduced the age from 62 to 60 at which a retired teacher or 
administrator, who is not receiving a reduced benefit for early retirement, may be 
hired regardless of the length of break in service, and not have their PERSI reduced.  

 The master teacher premium is still being planned for implementation in fiscal year 
2020.  It has been renamed master educator premium.  Time will tell if the funding 
will actually happen.   

 Funding for field trips was reinstated for next year.  The challenge most districts face, 
including ours, is that there are not enough bus drivers to cover daily routes, athletic 
events, and field trips.   

        


